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Voting by mail-in ballots must not be eliminated. It is an efficient and proven way for 

citizens of Oregon to carry out their civic duty and to exercise their right to indicate 

their preferences of candidates and propositions during any election. Not everyone 

can get to a polling place for every election. But mail-in ballots increase the likelihood 

that every citizen’s votes may be received and tabulated. 


